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SEWER PROBLEMS 

If you have problems with your sewer line, please give us a call first so that we can determine if it is your service line or our 

main line. If it is in your line, we will notify you promptly.  If it is our problem, we will take care of it immediately. 

 

STRATMOOR HILLS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION -  http://www.stratmoorhills.org/contact.php   

Water-wise Rules 

Although the Stratmoor Hills Water District does not have current water 

restrictions in place, we ask that each resident follow Colorado Springs Utilities 

Water Wise Program.  

Water-wise rules help us all to responsibly use a limited resource. After all, 

we're a growing community in a semi-arid climate. And, we've learned that we 

can maintain vibrant, healthy landscapes in our community with responsible 

watering practices. 

We support using water wisely across our region, state and community. We're 

committed to working together to account for shrinking water supplies, climate 

variability and a booming population. 

Implementing water-wise rules is one way we can responsibly and efficiently 

use water for the benefit of our community, neighbors and our rivers. 

6 Key Water-wise Rules 

1. You may water up to three days a week. You choose the days. 

2. From May 1 to Oct. 15, water before 10 a.m. or after 6 p.m. to reduce 

evaporation. 

3. Don't let water pool on hard surfaces or flow down gutters. 

4. Repair leaking sprinkler systems within 10 days. 

5. Use a shut-off nozzle when washing anything with a hose. 

6. Clean hard surfaces (such as driveways, sidewalks and patios) with water 

only if there is a public health and safety concern. 
https://www.csu.org/Pages/WaterWiseRules.aspx 

BILLING SCHEDULE (est.) 
 

Bills Mailed -  June 3, 2022 

Payments Due  - June 15, 2022 

Late Notices Mailed - June 16,,2022 

Shut Off Payments Due - June 28,  2022 

Shut Off Day - June 29,  2022  

 Meter Read Date - June 30,  2022 

 
If you believe you may be late making your pay-

ment, please call us to make arrangements to 

See us on the website at: 

stratmoorhillswater.org 

 

Please visit our newly designed web-

site for the most recent updates and 

information regarding the Stratmoor 

Hills Water and Sanitation Districts.  

https://stratmoorhillswater.org/ 

The Stratmoor Hills Water and 

Sanitation Districts Office will 

be closed Monday June 20, 

2022 in observance of the 

Juneteeth  Holiday. 



Stratmoor News is published monthly by the Stratmoor Hills Water, Fire Protection and Sanitation Districts. For questions, comments, or suggestions, please 
contact Kevin Niles, at 576-0311.  The Stratmoor Hills Water, Fire Protection and Sanitation Districts are governed by an individual, elected Boards of Directors. 
Currently, the members for each of the three Boards are:  Robert Colgrove—Chairperson/President, James Pesicka—Vice Chairperson/President, John Willcox—
Secretary/Treasurer,  Cynthia Dent—Director, and Richard Dull—Director. 
 
Board elections are held in May of even-numbered years. Board meetings are held on the third Wednesday of each month beginning at 3:00 p.m. at the Fire Station 
(2160 “B” Street). Meeting agendas are posted at the Water District office (1811 “B” Street), the Fire Station and at the Stratmoor Elementary School (200 Loomis 
Avenue). If you would like more information about the Districts, please contact Kevin Niles at the Water and Sanitation Districts at 576-0311 or by e-mail at 
kevin@stratmoorhillswater.org  or Dottie Barrett for the Fire Protection District at 576-1200 or by e-mail at mail@shvfd.com 

 Stratmoor Hills Fire Protection District  
New sle t ter  Volume 24    

Issue 6

 

 

Page 2  

  


